DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

BAGONG PILIPINAS

26 December 2024

ENGR. BENEDICT J. SAGUN

Acting Chief

Production Planning and Control Division
National Printing Office

EDSA cor. NIA North Road

Diliman, Quezon City

Email: ppcd.division@npo.gov.ph

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Engr. Sagun:

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to notify that your quotation
received on 08 November 2024 for the “Procurement of 100,000 Seafarer’s Record
Book (SRB)” for the contract price of Twenty-Seven Million Five Hundred
Thousand Pesos (P27,500,000.00) is hereby accepted.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
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Golden Voyage Towards Green and Digital Maritime Future
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